
From: David Jockelson  
Sent: 09 March 2023 19:29 
To: David Fowler 
Subject: 2021/2954/P Selkirk House 
 
> Dear Mr Fowler 
> 
> I am a long-term resident of London, previously in Soho now in Kentish Town, 
and very often visit the Bloomsbury area. 
> 
> I have seen the current application for the redevelopment of this building. 
> 
> It seems extraordinarily old fashioned and unprofessional and ignores all the 
recent progressive developments in the culture of rehabilitating buildings 
> 
> It will also be a monstrous intrusion into a very precious area of London. 
> 
> Tourists coming to the British Museum will be appalled that any local 
authority has granted permission for this eyesore. 
> 
> Please add my name to the list of objectors. 
> 
> Best wishes 
> 
> David Jockelson 
> Kentish Town 
 
 


